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Comments: I am a long time resident and outdoor lover in the Black Hills.  I have been active with the Sierra Club

and been at several events to support environmentally safe management of the Black Hills National Forest and

the Pactola Reservoir watershed.  I  strongly support the withdrawal of mining in the Pactola area and would

suggest extending this withdrawal to the entire black hills area.  Outdoor recreation, tourism, safe drinking water,

traffic congestion and natural beauty depend on responsible management of minerals in the area.  I would like to

preserve those for my grandchildren.  Mineral extraction benefits wealthy outsiders without local input.  Thank

you. Jolie McCoy


